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        29th April 2009 
 
Dear Mr Watling 
 
Bishopstrow Parish Boundary 
 
In 2005 I was in discussion with the then WWDC about the subject of the 
Bishopstrow Parish boundary.   At a recent Parish Meeting I was asked to re-
investigate a change to the existing boundary in order to incorporate the Barrow 
House complex in its entirety and the 5 cottages that are between the River Wylye 
and the present boundary.  The request was made by an occupant of one of the 
cottages and has the support of the other residents.  The proposal is shown on the 
map below: (please excuse the slight inaccuracies) 

 

  

Existing Boundary 

Proposed Boundary 



 
The aim is to move the boundary North to follow the South Bank of the River Wylye.   
This would correct an historical anomaly, match the boundary to the location of the 
existing Parish Road sign and incorporate the 5 properties on the Bishopstrow Road. 
The all the occupants consider themselves in Bishopstrow rather than Boreham and 
include Bishopstrow in their address. 
 
How do we go about this?   
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Anthony Potter 
Chairman 


